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LET'S DISCUSS PRIMA DESHECHA LANDFILL

Thank you for your interest in the Prima Deshecha Landfill.

In November 2001, the Orange County Board of Supervisors approved Final Environmental Impact Report
(EIR) 575 for the development of the landfill through build-out. The two approved landfill development
areas are designated Zone 1 and Zone 4. In compliance with the California Environmental Quality Act
(CEQA), OCWR will be preparing a Supplemental EIR (SEIR) to analyze construction projects in the Zone
4 landfilling area that were not previously analyzed in Final EIR 575. In addition, OCWR will analyze the
potential impacts associated with both construction and operation of a Source Separated Organics (SSO)
recycling facility, thereby helping the County and incorporated cities meet state mandated organic waste
diversions recycling goals.

OCWR would like to address your questions and concerns. Please complete the contact information

CONTACT INFORMATION

Date:

Name:

Street Address:

City: State: ZIP Code:
Phone:

Email:

Preferred Contact Method: (Please check one)

By Phone: D Email: D FAX: D In Writing: D

YOUR COMMENTS/QUESTIONS:

Thank you for your input for the Prima Deshecha Landfill. If you have any other comments or questions,
call us at 714-380-9641.
1. Fill out public comment card and email to Kevin.Gaxiola@ocwr.ocgov.com
OR
2. Fill out public comment card, print and mail to the following address:

OC Waste & Recycling

Kevin Gaxiola

601 N Ross Street, 5th Floor
Santa Ana, CA 92701
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